

INDIAN INSTITUTE OF INSURANCE SURVEYORS AND LOSS ASSESSORS

(Promoted by IRDA, Govt. of India)

Dt: 29-04-2021

Dear Friends,

The Covid pandemic has taken very big leap and causing heavy loss of all types. We are loosing our collogue almost every day.

So please take very good care of self and loved ones...specially those who have job commitments and those who have to come in public contact...others please avoid un-necessary movements...rest we all know what precautions to be taken...so stay safe and do let each other know if any kind of help is needed...we can always extend possible help to each other...

One of our scheme by which we can help the bereaved family is IBF, pl contribute into it and motivate other collogues to do, it's our humble request as the present situation of IBF will not stand long to mitigate the coming calamities.

The cutoff date for payment of IBF is being extended to 31st May 2021.

Stay Safe. ... Stay Blessed

Regards,

Er Rahul N Jadhav BE, PGDRIM, LLM

President. IIISLA.